
Governors Termly Newsletter 
“Together we can achieve more” 

 

Welcome back to all the families and the children of Highfield 

Primary School. 

 

I am very excited to see what the new academic year will bring! 

A special welcome to all our new Nursery and our Reception children 

who are settling very well into Highfield life! 

 

As a Governing Body we meet regularly to support and to hold account 

the school in its continuous strive to ensure high standards of 

learning for all its pupils. 

 

This term 3 governors will be involved, alongside the Senior 

Leadership Team in the monitoring schedule of “book looks”, pupil 

progress meetings and target setting for Y6. 

 

If you have been on the school website recently you will notice that 

Highfield Primary School received an award from the London Mayor, 

Sadiq Kaan, this was to acknowledge the school’s achievement in 

ensuring outstanding progress for pupils who are the most socially 

deprived. I and the Headteacher were invited to City Hall to accept 

the award on the school’s behalf. 

 

It goes without saying that all the Governors are extremely proud 

and acknowledge the dedication of the Headteacher and all the staff 

for their relentless commitment to ensure the best for all pupils. 

The award is so richly deserved. 

 

Some of our pupils performed their Poems on the value of Generosity. 

They attended the POEMATHON at The Dugdale Centre for the 

performance.  

 

Cheryl the school Poet was very pleased with their efforts and the 

Local Press have written an article to say their performance was 

outstanding 

 

The Governors will be arranging a coffee morning after half term so 

we can meet as many of you as possible. Date to be arranged. 

Enjoy the half term break! 

 

Di Wren  

Chair of Governors 

October 2017 

 


